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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE CITY AND COUNTY OF SAN FRANCISCO 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Board of Supervisors of the City and 
County of San Francisco will hold a public hearing to consider the following appeal and 
said public hearing will be held as follows, at which time all interested parties may 
attend and be heard: 

Date: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 

Time: 3:00 p.m. 

Location: Legislative Chamber, City Hall, Room 250 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett, Place, San Francisco, CA 94102 

Subject: File No. 200054. Hearing of persons interested in or objecting to a 
Community Plan Evaluation by the Planning Department under the 
California Environmental Quality Act issued on April 30, 2019, for the 
proposed project at 2300 Harrison Street, approved on December 12, 
2019, to allow demolition of an existing surface parking lot and 
construction of a six-story over basement garage, 75-foot tall, 77,365 
square foot, vertical addition to an existing three-story, 42-foot tall, 
68,538 square foot office building, resulting in a mixed-use building . 
with 24 dwelling units consisting of 14 one-bedroom and 1 0 two­
bedroom units, 27,017 square feet of additional office space, 2,483 
square feet of ground floor retail, 1,117 square feet of ground floor 
arts activities/retail space, 31 additional Class 1 bicycle parking 
spaces, eight Class 2 bicycle parking spaces, and a total of 41 off­
street parking spaces within the UMU (Urban Mixed-Use) Zoning 
District and a 68-X Height and Bulk District. (District 9) (Appellant: 
Carlos Bocanegra) (Filed January 13, 2020) 
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In accordance with Administrative Code, Section 67.7-1, persons who are unable 
to attend the hearing on this matter may submit written comments to the City prior to the 
time the hearing begins. These comments will be made part of the official public record 
in this matter, and shall be brought to the attention of the Board of Supervisors. Written 
comments should be addressed to Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board , City Hall, 1 Dr. 
Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244, San Francisco, CA, 94102. Information relating to 
this matter can be found in the Legislative Research Center at 
sfgov.legistar.com/legislation . Meeting agenda information relating to this matter will be 
available for public review on Friday, February 21, 2020. 

DATED/MAILED/POSTED: February 11, 2020 

f Angela Calvillo 
Clerk of the Board 


